School Attendance by Class

Flamingos 100% Kingfishers 95.1% Jackdaws 99% Hummingbirds 92.5%

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.6%

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and spent on whatever they would like for their class.

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos

Message from Miss Stedman This academic year has seen a number of firsts for our new federation, the children have really enjoyed spending time together with shared trips and the the Federation Games. Staff are forming good working relationships with their year group partners and we've got big plans for next year!

The Year 6s leaving this year are the first cohort of children that I have seen through the school from the start of Reception to the end of their primary school career. I could not be prouder of all they have achieved and wish them all success in Year 7 and beyond.

Have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 4^{th} September at 8.40am.

Maternity Leave We say a sad farewell, for the time being, to Mrs Duffy who is leaving to have a baby. We are so excited to welcome the new arrival.

Mrs Courtney will be covering on Monday's and Friday's.

New staff We will be welcoming Miss Small 1:1 support/Afterschool Club and Mrs Craig 1:1/MSA support in Kingfishers in September.

Afterschool Club Apologies but there will now be afterschool club on 4^{th} September but **NOT** on the 5^{th} September.

Year 6 Leavers It will be very sad to say goodbye to the Year 6s who have worked extremely hard. We will miss you, however, we all wish you the very best of luck moving on to High School - you can do it! We would love to know how they are getting on.

Leavers there are a few children moving on to new schools in September. We will miss you but wish you continued success as you start your new classes in September. Good luck!

Whole School Can we politely ask that payments are kept up to date on ParentMail as the end of the school year approaching.

The Friends We would like to say a very big thank you to The Friends who work very hard to raise funds for the school. It is very much appreciated by the School and we couldn't do it without you!

Tuck and Drinks Please can you let the Office know if you do not wish your child to have tuck or drinks in September or wish to limit the amount per week. If your child is having tuck and drinks, you will need to top up on ParentMail. These are not included in the universal free school meals scheme.

Leavers Assembly This will now start at 1.45 not 2 pm.

Menus Please see attached new menus for the Autumn Term.

There will be a change of menu on Wednesday to Chicken nuggets, chips and beans and Veggie nuggets, chips and beans.

The Friends Break the Rules Day Pay £1 to break the rules on July 17th. Please bring cash in on the day. Break the rules day is simple, children can break as many of the following seven rules as they would like for one day and one day only! The children will need to wear school uniform, with the crazy rule breaking items.

- Rule 1 Students must have neat and tidy hair, no colour or extravagant styles *Come to school with crazy hair, the wilder and wackier the better!*
- Rule 2 Students must not wear nail varnish or temporary tattoos or face glitter *add nail varnish, glitter or temporary tattoos to your look for the day!*
- Rule 3 Students must wear school shoes *wear your trainers or other closed toe shoes to school for the day*
- Rule 4 Students must wear school socks or tights *show your true colours with your socks or tights, colourful, patterned, different lengths and styles, the more exciting the better!*
- Rule 5 No squash in water bottles * still no Fizzy in water bottle, but any flavour squash is okay!*

Rule 6 - No pyjamas * wear your most comfortable pyjamas*

Rule 7 - All clothes must look smart * you can wear clothes upside-down, back to front, the crazier the better!*

Inconsiderate Driving Could we please ask that you drive carefully through the village and be considerate of cyclists.

Bawburgh Village Duck Race A reminder that the Duck Race is Saturday 13th. We will be selling teas/coffees and some delicious Ayesha bakes.

Calendar 2024-25 Please see attached revised calendar.

Diary Dates

4th September 2024 - Autumn Term starts

11th September Jackdaws start swimming lessons